
(for distribution:  all tee time confirmation emails, posting on website & email to Members) 

Please be aware of the following revised COVID-19 related guidelines for golf at the Sault Golf Club.  All 
guidelines are subject to change, with safety for staff and guests being our #1 priority. 

Tee Time Booking 
> We ask members not to book more than 4 tee times per week. 
> When booking tee times, the booker will only be able to book 1 tee time per day (this is temporary 
and a change from previous years). 
 
Public Rates 
> Public Green Fee Rates:  $53 Walking, $66 Riding (no change). 
** Due to limited Carts, Public green fee players may not have access to carts ** 
> Public Twilight Rates:  $35 Walking, $45 Riding (no change). 
> Public Twilight Times:  After 5:30 all week (change). 
 
Safety guidelines 
> Guests are asked to be familiar with all COVID-19 related safety guidelines as per Algoma Public Health 
(algomapublichealth.com).   SGC has installed COVID-19 related signage throughout the course. 
> Please do NOT come to the golf course if you are experiencing any of the identified symptoms. 
> Please follow recommended social distancing measures (6+ feet) for staff and guests at all times. 
> Check in through the ProShop window (or in ProShop if less than 2 people inside).   Over the phone 
payment is encouraged.  No Cash. 
> Please do not arrive at the club more than 20 minutes prior to your tee time. 
> Washrooms will be cleaned as per guidelines from authorities.   Washroom at #4 tee-off (#15 green) is 
opened. 
> Driving Range. Please adhere to social distancing – spacing markers will be installed.  Limit 1 basket per 
person.  If there is no line up, golfers can get an additional basket. 
> General reminder – Please do NOT touch anything that you do not need to. 
 
Additional Safety Measures: 
> Please do not come to the golf course unless you have a tee-time. 
> Please enter using the east walkway to the ProShop and exit using the west walkway. 
> Please follow instructions from the ProShop staff, ProShop P.A. system or greeter near the first tee. 
> Staff have been educated on the symptoms, risks and revised safety procedures. 
> Tee Times per hour have been adjusted based on best practices (additional ‘Starters Times’ have been 
added). 

 Club Storage & push cart storage not offered during the opening week (we will re-assess). 
 Players are encouraged to walk if able.  Otherwise, 1 rider per cart (unless from same 

household). 
 Locker rooms are closed. 
 Sanitizing materials are on site for cart cleaning after each use. 



 Hand sanitizers are on site and available for staff and guests. 
 Please do not touch the flagstick.  Cups will be raised or pool noodles installed – whatever the 

guidelines dictate. 
 Ball washers, garbage cans & trap rakes have not been installed.  Please take your garbage with 

you when you leave (bags available at the Pro Shop). 
 Scorecards available through Proshop window upon request. 
 Putting green is open with stakes (no holes). 
 Lessons.  Jeff is offering “contact free” lessons.  Large group lessons will be altered. 

Food & Beverage 

 Mulligans will be available for take-out. 
 The Chimney Corner will be closed for the first weekend and will be assessed over the first few 

weeks. 

 

 


